
Dutch FSA expresses concern over
institutional investment into hedge funds

In a new report, the Dutch FSA voices its concern over hedge funds’ lack of transparency

September 7 (Global Money Management/Institutional Investor): In a new report entitled Hedge
Funds: An Exploratory Study of Conduct-Relate
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